
 Plwyf a Gysegrfan Genedlaethol Cymru, Mair y Tapyr,
Aberteif

Parish and Shrine of our Lady of the Taper, Cardigan
Mair Frenhines Tangnefedd, Castell Newydd Emlyn

Our Lady Queen of Peace, Newcastle Emlyn
North Road, Cardigan, Ceredigion.  SA43 1LT     
e-mail :    cardiganshrine@yahoo.com     
Web :www.ourladyofthetaper.org.uk
Parish Priest: Fr Phillip Harries                                    Tel: (01239) 612615
Parish Sister : Sr Angela Murray OSU                              Tel: (01239)612436

Location, Times and Intentions of Holy Mass for the Coming week
Saturday 8th July                      Vigil 6:30pm                         Newcastle Emlyn Pro Populo

Sunday 9th July 
14th Sunday in Ordinary Time

10:30am                                     Cardigan Pro Populo
 

Monday 10th July 9:30am                                       Cardigan Joe Chambers (David Chambers)

Tuesday 11th July  St Benedict No Mass
Wednesday 12th July 6:30pm                                       Cardigan Mark Yazbeck RIP Mike & Midge McGee)

Thursday 13th July 10.00am                        Newcastle Emlyn Catherine James RIP (John & Gerry France)

Friday 14th July 6:30pm                                       Cardigan Patrick Dermody – get well (Cathy & Moya) 

Saturday 15th July                Our Lady
Vigil

10:30am                                     Cardigan
6:30pm                         Newcastle Emlyn

In honour of St Joseph (Inocencia) 
Pro Populo

Sunday 16th July 
15th Sunday in Ordinary Time

10:30am                                     Cardigan Pro Populo

Confessions 
Cardigan:                 Saturday:  11:00am-11:25am
                                 Sunday:  10:00am-10:25am
Newcastle Emlyn     Saturday: 6:00pm-6:25pm

Adoration: 30 minutes before weekday Mass
Adoration & Benediction : Saturday Morning after 
Mass

Croeso – Welcome:  If you are visiting Cardigan or Newcastle Emlyn this weekend – it is good to have you here with us.
Recent collections: Newcastle Emlyn - to be announced; Cardigan 2 July £291.34, Thank you for your generosity!  
2  nd   Collections:  9th July – Sea Sunday This weekend
Tea and Coffee:  are available in the hall after Mass, please come in for a cupper and a chat!
A Sincere Thank You: to all who helped with the UCM Pilgrimage last Saturday and Sunday.  Your kindness made their 
pilgrimage a truly memorable and joyful occasion.  May God reward your goodness.  
**IMPORTANT NOTICE**:  If you, or a loved one are taken into Hospital for residential treatment, please tell the Ward 
Sister you are a Catholic, and would like to receive the Sacraments from the Catholic Chaplain.  If you are at home, or in a 
care home within the Parishes of Cardigan or Newcastle Emlyn, and you require the Sacraments, please contact Fr Phillip – 
the Parish Priest, in order to let him know you would like the Sacraments for yourself or a loved one.  
St. Beuno’s Spiritual centre, North Wales : is offering a weekend for men aged over 30 – Fri 15th to Sun 17th Sept 2017 .  
This venture is being jointly run with the Beda College, Rome.
1. Are you a man over thirty, content, but wondering about the direction of your life?
2. Do you sense that you may be approaching a major threshold or turning point?
3. Have you sometimes found yourself wondering whether the priesthood or religious life may be an option?
If any of these questions apply – this weekend is for you! For further details and booking please use the following Website -
www.pathwaystogod.org/courses-events-retreats 
GIFT AID DECLARATIONS: if you pay tax, please complete and return the new Gift Aid Declaration forms available at 
the back of the Church.  If you have completed one in the past  PLEASE COMPLETE A NEW ONE NOW.  Thank you.
VACANT POSITIONS IN OUR PARISHES
A Safeguarding Officer:  is urgently needed for Newcastle Emlyn.  This role involves being a contact for carrying out the 
DBS – Safeguarding applications for volunteers in the parish, as well as being a contact person in the event of need.
A Sacristan for cardigan: is very much needed to set up for Mass, and at times to open up the Church when required.  This 
role is essential during times that supply priests are required in Cardigan.  
Parish Hall Bookings in Cardigan:  Anyone who can help our Parish by taking bookings for the Hall would be very 
welcome to step into the breach, with advice and help being provided by David as they become confident in the role. 

Dates for your Diary
Sunday 24th September SVP Pilgrimage to Cardigan
Sunday 22nd October Confirmations in Cardigan

“Let those who present themselves as guests be welcomed as Christ”.  Rule of St Benedict
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